Tenneco Qil Suite 1200

ATenneco Company Lincoln Tower Building
Denver, Colorado 80203

(303) 292-9920

January 11, 1974

New Mexico 0il1 Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mr. Emory Arnold
RE: GALLEGOS #10 EVALUATION

Sec. 31, T26N, RI1W
SAN JUAN COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

Gentlemen:

As per your telephone conversation with Harold Korell of our
staff, this is to request an additional ten day extension to the pre-
vious fifteen day extension requested in our letter of 12/28/73 for
pump testing the above well.

We have had pumping unit problems for six days of the last
fifteen which has allowed the well to load up. We feel that the
additional testing period is necessary to fairly evaluate the well.

Yours very truly,
TENNECO OIL COMPANY
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D. D. Myers
Assistant Division
Production Manager
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